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Traffic Alert  

 
Missouri Avenue Bridge Project Closure 

Las Cruces 
  
Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) and FNF Construction 
will be closing Missouri Ave. eastbound at the intersection of Triviz Dr. tomorrow, August 19, 
for material work.   
 
The closure will be in effect from 8:00 p.m. until 12:00 a.m. and a detour will be in place. 
 
For information regarding this project contact Ryan Tafoya, NMDOT District One Project  
Manager at (575) 525-7313 ryan.tafoya@state.nm.us, or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT at (575) 
525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us . 
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